
Announcement of Network Upgrade 

Initiative 

Dear [Team/Department/Staff], 

We are excited to announce a major upgrade to our network infrastructure that will enhance our 

services and improve connectivity across the organization. 

The network upgrade is scheduled to take place on [Start Date] and will continue until [End 

Date]. During this period, there may be interruptions to network access, but we are working 

diligently to minimize any disruptions. 

This initiative aims to: 

• Increase network speed and reliability 

• Enhance security protocols 

• Support future growth and technology needs 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we undertake this important upgrade. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the IT 

department. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


